
 

 

 
 

PROJECT UPDATE 

PERNA LANE AREA SEWER PROJECT 

March 14, 2024 

 

The Stamford Water Pollution Control Authority (SWPCA) would like to update you as to the 

status of the Perna Lane Sewer project.  

 

The bid has been awarded to The Grasso Copmpanies, LLC in the amount of $ 8,263,194.41. 

 

The Grasso Companies are in the process of submitting a Certificate of Insurance, Bonds, and 

signed Agreement. Once these are received and approved, a Notice to Proceed will be issued.  

 

A Pre-construction meeting is being scheduled for the end of March.  At that time a schedule will 

be submitted which we will reference in future updates. 

 

Updates will be posted weekly on the WPCA website at:  

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/water-pollution-control-authority/perna-

lane-sewer-project/-folder-2132 

 

If you have any questions or comments please contact Ann Brown, Supervising Engineer, at (203) 

977-5896 or abrown2@stamfordct.gov    

 

Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation and patience. 
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